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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday, 12 May - Fledglings Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Fledglings are invited to join us for their Class Worship which will be 
held in the school hall at 9.00am. 

 
Week Commencing 15th May - Year 2 Key Stage 1 SATs 
 
Tuesday, 16th May - New Fledglings Welcome Meeting at 9.30am in the School Hall 
Children who are due to join us in reception in September are invited to our Welcome Meeting being 
held on Tuesday, 16th May at 9.30am in the school hall. 

 
Wednesday, 17th May - Year 3 visit to Stone Age Workshop at Kent Life 
Parents and carers are reminded that we have asked children in Year 3 to arrive at 8.20am ready for the 
coach which leaves at 8.30am. We expect the children to arrive back to school at 4.00pm. 

 
Wednesday, 17th May - Year 5 WW2 Day 
Year 5 children are asked to come to school dressed as a WW2 evacuee, bringing a 1940’s style packed 
lunch. Full details was sent home with the children last month. 

 
Thursday, 18th May - School Census 
We would be very grateful if children in receipt of Free School Meals or Universal Free School Meals 
were to have a school dinner on Thursday, 18th May. This would make a big difference to the funds the 
school receives if we are unable to claim this during our school our Census. 
 

Friday, 19th May - PTFA Treat Snack Day 
Children are invited to bring a treat for snack on Friday, 19th May in exchange for an item for the Bottle 
or chocolate tombola's being held on the PTFA stool at this year’s Eastry Village Fete on 3rd June. A treat 
snack can be a small packet of crisps, small chocolate or biscuit bar (no items containing nuts please). 

 
Friday, 19th May - Year 6 Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to join us for their Class Worship which will be held in 
the school hall at 9.00am. 

Wanted 
 
Year 2 would be grateful to receive any unwanted children’s jigsaws, 
board games or dressing up clothes - thank you. 
 

 



PTFA NEWS 

Thank you to everyone who attend the recent Fashion Show. We had a brilliant evening  
and we raised £480.00. A big thank you to EG Bookkeeping for supplying the drinks, 
Gemma at Bliss and Fiona at Huttley’s Craft Farm for donating raffle prizes - we are very 
grateful. 

We hope everyone had a great King’s Coronation weekend. We are sure that those who 
ordered our special tea towel are pleased with their purchase and have enjoyed the 
children’s wonderful art work. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday, 19th May - Snack Treat Day Children are invited to bring a treat snack in exchange for gifts 

for our bottle or chocolate tombola stool at the Eastry village fete. Snacks can include a small packet of 
crisps, small chocolate bar or biscuit bar (no nuts please). 

Sunday, 3rd June - PTFA Staff at Eastry Summer Fete If anyone is able to help for an hour or two 

on our stall being held at the Eastry Summer fete please email eastrypta@gmail.com - thank you. 

Week Commencing  12th June - Father’s Day Gift Shop Gifts for Dads, Grandads or other 

important family members can be purchased at our Father’s Day gift shop available at lunchtimes in the 
school library during week commencing 12th June. If you are able to help on any of the lunchtimes from 
11.45am to 1.00pm during week commencing 12th June please let me know by emailing 
eastrypta@gmail.com 

Tuesday, June 13th - Bags2School Our next collection for Bags2School is on Tuesday, 13th June. 

Further details we be provided nearer to the time but if you are having a sort out of clothes now the 
weather is warming up, please keep them for 13th June. 

Friday, 23rd June - Summer Fayre We are pleased to announce the return of our Summer Fayre 

after many years not being able to run this. The Fayre will run from 3.30 to 5.30pm on Friday, 23rd June 
on the school field. If you are able to help or want to run a stall please email eastrypta@gmail.com. 

Thank you.  
Sam Evans 
Eastry PTFA Chair  

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
 
School Uniform -  Deadline Date for Delivery this Year 
The last date for online orders placed for delivery in to school before the end of the academic year is 
15th June. Orders placed after this date will be delivered in September. Orders can continue to be placed 
up to 22nd July for home delivery. The school will be placing an order on Monday, 5th June if you would 
prefer to order through the school. Forms were sent home last week and copies are available from the 
school office. 
Second Hand Uniform 
We would also like to remind you that we have a supply of second hand uniform available including 
school shoes. Please speak to Mrs Inglis, FLO or the school office if you are interested. Thank you to all 
those parents who have kindly donated items for our second hand uniform shop, we would be 
particularly grateful to receive boys or girls school shoes in larger sizes should you have any that no 
longer fit your child. 



INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

 
Amazon Fire Tablet 
Amazon Fire tablets have become very popular, particularly with families, as they are often more 
affordable than other tablets on the market. Amazon Fire tablets also offer a range of different versions 
aimed as different ages groups including 3-7 years and  6-12 years. However, even with devices 
specifically aimed at these age groups, there are still things you should be aware of, and security settings 
that can be adjusted, to protect them from accessing things they shouldn’t and also restricting time 
spent on the device. We have attached a useful guide should you have, or being considering, investing in 
one of these devices. 

Kind regards 

Mr Neil Garvey 

Interim Headteacher 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Class News & Information 
Your child’s class newsletter and medium term plans are available to view on the school website. On 
these you will find information about what we will be studying in class this term in each subject, what 
day and what we will be doing in PE and any upcoming special events planned. 
These can be viewed on your child’s class page under the ‘Learning’ tab. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  15.5.23 

MONDAY   

Ballet (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

  

WEDNESDAY   

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Home Learning Club (3.30-4.00pm) Yes 

Netball Club (3.30-4.30pm) NO 

THURSDAY   

Singing Club (8.00-8.35am) Yes 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) Yes 

Please remember 

there is no Netball 

Club on Wednesday, 

17th May at Mrs 

Wood is with Year 3 

on their school trip. 






